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As a home owner on a  private county road, I am concerned about the proposal for widespread growth of transient
camping without proper infrastructure.  Where will possibly 30 campers go to the bathroom and take a shower?
What are the implications for ground water?  For fire protections if a camper might start a fire?  How about the
possible additional insurance costs to nearby homeowners?  Will understaffed Sheriff’s office supervise and protect
these encampments? What about potential damage to  sensitive habitats and permanent loss of the quiet enjoyment
of our residence?
This is a bad idea, under- researched and  hasty!
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